

## **ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS**

## OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

February 12, 2016

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

The Enfield Board of Education Leadership Committee will hold two community conversations regarding the Use of Fermi on the following dates:

February 17 & 24, 2016

Henry Barnard Elementary School, 27 Shaker Road at 7:00 PM in the All Purpose Room

These community conversations are open to the public. No Board actions will occur and no Board minutes will be taken. A quorum of the Enfield Board of Education may be in attendance at either of these community conversations.

cc: BOE Members